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ROUTE 677 TO CLOSE AS BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT BEGINS
Closure with signed detour in place to begin as early as March 15

ISLE OF WIGHT COUNTY — A Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT)
project to replace the Route 677 (Wrenns Mill Road) bridge over the Wrenns Mill
Spillway is estimated to begin next week. Starting as early as March 15, Route 677
(Wrenns Mill Road) will be closed in both directions between Route 10 (Old Stage
Highway) and Route 626 (Mill Swamp Road).

During this closure, the existing bridge on Route 677 (Wrenns Mill Road) will be
replaced with a fixed span structure and guardrail improvements will be made. Signed
detours are in place and will be directing travel.

The bridge replacement project is estimated to be complete in spring 2021. All

construction work is dependent upon weather conditions.

Motorists are encouraged to visit www.511virginia.org, call 511, or download

Virginia’s free 511 mobile app, for current traffic and travel information.




Route 677 (Wrenns Mill Road) will be closed in both directions between Route 10 (Old Stage Highway) and Route
626 (Mill Swamp Road) with signed detours in place starting as early as March 15, 2021.
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